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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 
Tuesday 23rd May 2023 
 

SPELLING BEE COMPETITION! 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts to help the 
children of St Mary’s to become 
excellent spellers, we will be holding our 
second school Spelling Bee 
Competition.  There will be a special 
trophy and prize for the Spelling Bee 
Champion from each year group.  
 
To be in with a chance to represent their 
class in the Spelling Bee, the children 
must learn to spell the words below. 
Over the next 3 weeks, please help 
them to learn how to spell all of the words on the list.   
 
From Monday 19th June, the children will begin to be tested on the spelling words 
in the class heats. The winners from Years Six then compete against each other in 
the final competition in the hall on Friday 23rd June.  
 
Good spelling and good luck! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Stead. 
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